‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

ines’ News:
m ‘0 6th September 2024

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND'’ in their
classes this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader
Toddlers Annabella-Marie Aubrey 3JB | Carter S Noel
Pre-School | Sadie Payton 3VB | BellaN Gracie
RMS Mailey 4TS | Gracie-Mai B Iris A
RSF Elliott 4JP | EmilyH Skyla P
RJB Charlotte 5SN | Adam T Noah P
1BE Molly Isabelle 5RF | Kyron Joel
1CW Zuzanna Rylee 6BW | Ethan M Freddie D
1/2SB Sara Elsie
2BS Ruby Frazer
2CH Alice T Grace W

1 Colossians 4:2 ‘Devote yourselves to prayer, being watchful and thankful’

School events this week:

e Year 6 have enjoyed a jam packed week either at PGL or in school. They have focussed on excellent
team building and outdoor pursuits to challenge themselves.

e The new Reception children have completed their first full week of school and have managed very
well. There will be some exhausted children this weekend.
Year 5 continued with their swimming lessons - a vital skill especially when living in a coastal town.
Our new Worship Monitors have been chosen. They will have lots to do supporting their class
teachers with worship this year:

RMS Charlotte W 2BS Jesse W 5SN Ella-Rose W
RSF Toven J 2CH Harper-Rose H 5RF TBC
RJB Charlotte T 3JB TBC 6BW Summer M
1BE Lily H 3VB Logan D 6KP Layla A
1CW Isabel S-G 4TS Lexie G

1/2SB Kai S 4JP Hollie M
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‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

Coming up:

Extra-curricular clubs begin next week. Information has been sent out to confirm if your child has or
hasn’t been successful in securing a place in their chosen pursuits.

National Fitness Day is on Wednesday 18th September. The children will all be participating in a
range of activities to promote both mental and physical well-being.

Reception photos for The Gazette will be taken on Thursday 19th September.

Parent Information sessions are on Thursday 19th September. All parents/Carers are invited to come
and meet their child’s new teacher and find out a little more about what happens in their year group.
Years 1- 6 are at either 3.30-4.30pm or 4.30-5.30pm. Reception session is 5-6pm.

The children will all be receiving their annual PANTS lesson as part of their safeguarding learning.
Information for parents can be found via the following link
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/

General safeguarding and parenting support can be found at the following link
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/ or make an appointment with
Mrs Corbett if you'd like to chat about any aspects of parenting and safeguarding.

You will be receiving a Google Form soon regarding the PTFA. As a parent/carer of a child in nursery
or school, you are automatically a member of the PTFA. However, school needs some proactive and
practical support to enable us to create funding to provide more opportunities for the children. Please
complete the form to help us establish an amazing PTFA. Grandparentsor other members of your
family can also help out.

The Parent/Carer Coffee & Information Chats programme will continue soon. If there are any
particular topics you would like exploring please let Miss Sawyer know via the beadmin@cidari.co.uk
email.

Reminders:

Please read ‘The Parents Guide to Baines’ for all the information you need regarding daily school
life.

ATTENDANCE - please be aware that as previously stated via letter, the attendance procedures and
Penalty Notice fines have changed since August this year. A parents/carers information guide to
Penalty Notices is available on the school website.
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